
  

 

 

525 University Avenue, 5th Floor, Toronto ON, M5G 2L3 

To:  Ontario Health (East) team members 

From:  Matthew Anderson, President and CEO, Ontario Health 

Date:   November 23rd, 2020 

I am writing to let you know that Renato Discenza will be leaving Ontario Health on 
December 31st to assume an exciting new leadership position in the health industry.  
The announcement for this new role will follow later this week. 

Renato has served as the Regional Lead for Ontario Health (East) for the past year and 
has represented the region with passion and enthusiasm.  On behalf of all of us at 
Ontario Health, I want to thank Renato and express our sincere appreciation for his 
tireless efforts with a particular emphasis on his leadership in coordinating our COVID 
response in the east.    

Prior to his role at Ontario Health, Renato held a number of executive positions 
including CEO of the South West LHIN, Executive Vice-President, Strategy and 
Innovation at Hamilton Health Sciences Centre, President and CEO of Invest Toronto, 
and Senior Vice-President, IT & Technology Projects at Infrastructure Ontario. 

On a personal note, I have particularly appreciated Renato’s consistent focus on 
bringing the perspective of patients and families to our deliberations.  I know you will 
all join me in wishing him well in his new role. 

Our approach forward will be announced in the coming weeks. 

 

Matthew Anderson 

 

 

 


